

THE PHOENIX

FEBRUARY 2016



LETTER
FROM THE
ALUMNI
DIRECTOR

Greetings to all Delta Tau Alumni!

If you do not already know, my name is Christian Barnes and I am the current Alumni Director for Delta Tau. In providing this newsletter, I hope that you become more informed on the current matters concerning the Delta Tau chapter and that involvement from any alumnus is always welcome and appreciated.

Welcome To the New Guys!

Spring Rush has just finished! During this development, Delta Tau extended 9 bids and all 9 men accepted that calling to join such a wonderful brotherhood that always seeks To Better the Man. Alpha Chi just completed their induction and have now began their journey into the pledging process.

Upcoming Events

Brotherhood Retreat: March 12 – 13, 2016

Initiation: April 6 & 7, 2016

• SIG Bust: April 9, 2016 6 PM - 8 PM

In Phi.

Christian Barnes

Cell: 270.875.1157 | Email: aspdtac@gmail.com

DELTA TAU MURRAY STATE

ALPHA CHI CLASS



Names (Left to Right): (Lower Row): Keaton Johnson, Adam Moser, Justin Robinson, Jacob Carnine (Upper Row): Brandon Anderson, Matt Turley, Drew Giorgio, Nathan Heep, and Kai Reichert

Delta Tau | IFC Bid Acceptance | 2/15/2016



Photos taken by: Fumi Nakamura